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Kangley-Palmer Volunteer Fire Fighter’s Association 

P.O. Box 206 

Ravensdale, WA 98051         360-886-1915 

Meeting Minutes for the Kangley -Palmer Volunteer Fire Fighter’s Association for 

02/06/2019 
SAR  H. Wolf 

Meeting called to order at 20:15 

Visitor: None 

Motion made to accept January minutes as posted by H. Wolf 2nd  M. Moore by  motion passed with 

none opposed. 

 

Communications: None 

  

Call Debrief: R. Poche’ Smoking dishwasher. 

 

 

Officer’s Reports: 

Lt. Giroux: Thanks to those that showed up for the Saturday drill.  

Quote of the month –by a Navy Seal- “The more you sweat in training the less you bleed in combat.” 

 

Lt. Wolf: SCBA on E88 wasn’t put away correctly. 

E89 snow chains broken if you notice it please let an officer know. All the rigs are chained don’t 

exceed 30 mph. If chains starts to come off STOP and check it out. Thanks to the new guys for 

showing up for drill 

 

Capt. Doleshel: No report. 

 

Capt. Moore: New recruits are doing well. Dump tank is back on T89. 

 

Chief Higgins: not at meeting 

 

Commissioner’s report: No report. 

 
Committee reports: G. Doleshel twitter accounting is up. 

 

Welcome: No report 

 

Safety:  

Old Business: AA Meeting signup sheet for open and close of HQ. M. Knopp will take the month of 

February. B. Meldahl will take the month of March. If the meeting continues we will set up a 

calendar at March’s meeting 

New Business: Motion made to accept Dan Flaherty, Steve Hickey, John Cefalu, and Alex Newman 

as probationary members  by H. Wolf 2nd by M. Moore motion passed with none opposed. 

M. Reynolds, D. Hendrickson, Voted as permanent members of Association none opposed. 
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Kangley-Palmer Volunteer Fire Fighter’s Association 

P.O. Box 206 

Ravensdale, WA 98051         360-886-1915 

 

Good of the order:  

None 

Motion to adjourn made by H. Wolf 2nd by M. Moore motion passed with none opposed meeting 

adjourned at 20:40 

 

Attendance sheet is in the file below. 

02-06-2019 attendance.jpg
 

 

Respectfully Submitted 

Michael Knopp 

Association Secretary 

 

 

 

 


